February 1, 1993

Mr. L. Peter Young TeeE
Ogden Martin Systems of Lee, Inc. :

40 Lane Road

P.0. Box 2615

Fairfield, N.J. 07007-2615

Dear Mr. Young:-

Subject: Lee County Solid Waste Resource Recovery Facility (Phase I)
Updated Construction Plans/Dewatering Report

South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) staff have reviewed the updated
construction plans submitted by your firm on January 4, 1993 and the Dewatering

Report submitted by Malcolm Pirnie on the same date for the above-referenced
project.

The updated construction plans and Dewatering Report are consistent with SFWMD
criteria and previous approvals. Therefore, the SFWMD has no further questions
or comments on these items.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at the
phone number listed above, extension 6920.

Sincerely, : / ﬁ’.)z.

Susan Coughanour
Senior Planner
Regulation Department

SC/3g

c: Dan Markley, Malcolm Pirnie
Lane Ware, United Engineers and Contractors
Richard P. Donelan, DER-Tallahassee
Philip Barbaccia, DER-Fort Myers
Linda McCarthy, DER-West Palm Beach
Lindsey Sampson, Lee County Solid Waste Division
Larry Johnson, Lee County Solid Waste Division
Jim Yaegar, Lee County Attorney
Walter Stephens, Lee County Division of Water Resources
George Crawford, Lee County DOT
David Dee, Carlton, Fields, Ward, et al.
Wayne Daltry, Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
Ken Plante, Department of Natural Resources
James V. Antista, Game & Freshwater Fish Commission
Steve Pfeifer, Department of Community Affairs

CGoverning Board: i
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